## BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP ANNUAL MEETING MARCH 26, 1996

The annual meeting of the electors of Birch Run Township was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Edward Magnus. Clerk Sheila DiBerardino was also present. Fifty five (55) people were in the audience.

Minutes of the March 30, 1995 annual meeting were read and approved as amended on motion of Nancy Henige, supported by Rose Magnus. Motion carried on voice vote.

Several members of the audience addressed the meeting.

Motion by Dave Galloway, supported by Mike Solinski to set the annual salaries for the fiscal year beginning April 1, 1996, as follows: Supervisor \$8000; Treasurer \$12,000; Clerk \$14,000. Division of the house vote was as follows: Yes 36; No 19. Motion carried.

Several members of the audience addressed the meeting.

Motion by Rose Magnus, supported by Lila Kanine to adjourn at 7:14 p.m. Motion carried on voice vote.

Sheila DiBerardino Birch Run Township Clerk